
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 
 

June 16, 2022 
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 
Please be advised that the Planning Commission meeting scheduled for July 6, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. has been 
cancelled due to lack of Agenda. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Martin B. Van Gundy IV 
 
Martin B. Van Gundy IV 
Chief Building Official 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


